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Dear sirs

As the leaseholder of , I am writing formally to object to the above order.

My grounds of objection is that what is proposed is both excessive and premature. It is proposed to take
permanent or temporary possession of the entire corridor of Roger Dudman Way - which is the only access to
Venniet Close and its neighbouring residential properties - from the Botley Road to the Walton Well Road car
park. From the chairman of the County council - who also lives in Venniet Close, I understand that it has not
yet been decided whether our access during the works will be via Walton Well Road (the feasibility of which I
doubt) or by the creation of the proposed new access from Cripley Road before the existing access by the
current youth hostel is closed. This is clearly a fundamental decision and one that should be made before these
land rights are taken. Only once this decision has been made would it be appropriate to seek rights over that
portion of the land that is needed.

I am copying this to my local MP, and county and city councillors.

Yours faithfully,

David Bradbury
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